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Westbank Club President’s  Message 

SEPTEMBER    2014 

 

Dear Members,   

Aww the month of September is here and cooler weather will be upon us 

soon I hope.  It has really been a hot summer and packing for convention 

will be summer clothes I guess. I am looking forward to serving as Delegate 

for the Westbank Club in Lafayette, La. and seeing friends from around the 

country and making new ones.  

 

This year is winding down fast and the Westbank Club will be recruiting for 

2015 Officers and Board of Directors.   Please consider running for an office 

and donating your time to Desk & Derrick.  Most of us are getting to retirement  

age and will have more time on our hands. It will be a rewarding experience. 

The Westbank Club has been busy lately with our fund raisers, and some of 

our members had the priviledge of working the SPE Convention and spreading 

the word of Desk & Derrick.   

 Until next month, 

 

SUSAN 

 

Autumn carries more gold in its pocket than all the other seasons. 

— Jim Bishop 


